
Booking  still  open  for
Discover! clubs running this
week
There are still some places left at the City of Edinburgh
Council’s DISCOVER! clubs running on Thursday 14 and Friday 15
February.

The Hubs are at:

Oxgangs primary school
Craigroyston High School
Portobello High School
Liberton High School

Each is from 10am – 2.30m for low income families. Food,
activities,  advice  and  support  available  including
storytelling, music, sports and cooking classes with Skills
and  careers  advice,  welfare  and  benefits  advice  etc  for
families. All free and with transport costs covered as well.

If you are interested contact childpoverty@edinburgh.gov.uk
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